November 20, 2007

International Costumers’ Guild President
c/o Karen Heim

2845 Lemp

St. Louis, MO 63118-1713

Dear Board Members,

We, the undersigned, request affiliation with the International Costumers' Guild as the Kansas City Chapter,
reserving the right to later choose a chapter nickname, representing the Kansas City metro area of Missouri and
Kansas, as well as the entirety of the state of Kansas. There will be a subchapter of our chapter entitled the
University of Kansas Costumer’s Guild. Much of the membership will be overlapping, however, maintaining a
University-students-and-staff-only subchapter enables that entity to sponsor events at University facilities at reduced
fees. The membership will be maintained under the one Treasurer, and all reporting to the ICG will be done as a
single entity under the Kansas City Chapter. The University of Kansas Costumer’s Guild will have Jackie Bowin
(Aurora Celeste) as a President. Our chapter mailing address is Kansas City Costumer’s Guild, c/o Jackie Bowin,
711 Rockledge Rd. Apt. 4N, Lawrence, KS 66049. Our officers and paid membership are listed below. Please
advise us if we have been accepted.

Sincerely, /
Harold Agnew, President %ﬂw M
Kerri Knorr, Vice President %b\, %\’

Kelly Peterson, Treasurer W\ )

Erica Binns, Secretary ("AM/ &IW
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